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W. M. OLIVER, PRESIDENT

United Press News Service

REIDSVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA

Dear DX'er:

I was glad you were able to pick up WREV!S program
on February 7, Your logging was correct,

Sorry it's taken so long to get the confirmation
to you, but I have been extremely busy, what with super-
vising the new studio construction and the many other
duties of the chief engineer in a combo operation and
license renewal forms to be filled out for the FCC,.

It was very gratifying to have heard from some o5
of you sinece the pro_rum, four of which came from New
Zealand and one from Canada,

If you should ever be in our vicinity we'd be glad
for you to stop in and see us,

Yours truly,
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William M, Oliver, Jra
Chief Engineer



